
 
 

Hello, 

 

  My name is Vito Montemarano Jr. I am the great grand son of Esther Piskor. I support SB58. 

We need to protect the elderly in every way so that things that happened to my great 

grandmother, does not happen again. 

 

 Please place yourselves in our senior citizens shoes. You would want to ensure your safety if 

you could not speak for yourself or even scared to speak. Camera’s are needed to help in 

nursing homes to ensure our family members safety, maybe even one day, my safety if I ever 

need to go in a nursing home. This is why I support Esther’s Law SB 58. This is truly needed. 

 

Thank you, 

Vito  Montemarano Jr. 

216-414-1839 

 

 


